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THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN MISSISSIPPI

DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN LANGUAGES

March 30, 1982

Mr. Morton C. Blackwell

Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

The White House

Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Morton:

The University of Sowthern Mississippi is sponsoring a
Foreign Language Fair on its campus in Hattiesburg Friday,
April 16. The purpose of the Fair is to promote foreign
language study and to give students an opportunity to
demonstrate their skills in competition with other students
from across the state. The Fair will be attended by about
1500 students as well as the majority of the high school and
college foreign language teachers in Mississippi.

As you know, we would very much like to have you address
the group, conveying greetings and encouragement from the White
House. However, since we will not be able to provide air
transportation from Louisiana into the local airport, we do not
wish to make unnecessary demands on your time.

We would like to know whether it might be possible to
arrange for a telegram from the White House to be sent to me before
the date of the Fair, so that the president of our university,
Dr. Aubrey K. Lucas could read it to all those in attendance.

We feel that a formal greeting from the White House to the
foreign language community in Mississippi would be a really
significant experience for teachers and students alike.

Without going into any detail on administration policy, the
telegram could assure the audience that the President recognizes
the great value of foreign language study to the prosperity and
security of this country and that he encourages the students to
continue their studies.

Southern Station ® Box 5038 e Hattiesburg, Mississippi ® 3940
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I know that our Lieutenant Governor, our university President,
and the deans at Mississippi State and USM who will address the
assembly share my hope that the White House will be able to convey
its recognition of the efforts of these students from all over the
state.

Best wishes,

William Odom
Associate Professor of
Foreign Languages

WO/Tm






THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 19, 1982

TO: Dodie Livingston
FROM: Maiselle Shortley

Any ' "iing you can do to expedite the
attached would be greatly appreciated.

When the letter is completed would
you send it to Jim Dailey and send
us a copy. -

As usual, thanks for your help.



REX HUMBARD FLUNDATION

2690 STATE ROAD, CUYAHOGA FAL  OHIO 44223 - PHONE (216) 920 434 - TWX 810-431-2036

February 18, 1982

Ms. Maiselle Shortley
The White House

Room 191

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Maiselle:

Enclosed is a copy of the draft letter which we would like President
Reagan to sign congratulating Reverend Rex Humbard on fifty years of
religious broadcasting.

As I mentioned on the phone, we truly needed the 1. :er about a month
ago. Any help that you can give us in securing the letter as quickly as
possible would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you so much for your assistance and courtesy in this matter.

\\\ Cordially,
<Y
YT

Jim Dailey .
Direbﬁor of Public Rela&i?né

JD/cas



It is my privilege to extend warm congratulations on the
occassion of your fiftieth anniversary of religious broadcasting.

The Rex Humbard program has been a source of inspiration and
encouragment to millions around the globe. I understand your show
is considered the world's longest running, syndicated religio
progr: Truly, = is teworthy accomplishment has made an invaluab.
contribution to the establishment of lasting peace.

You have my best wishes for continued success in years to .come
and, again, my congratulations on the celebration of 50 remarkable

years of religious broadcasting.




MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 6, 1981

TO: GREETINGS OFFICE

FROM: Morton C. Blackwell

Please send a Presidential birthday greefing to

Mrs. Ida Mills Eichner at Oxford Manor in Oxford
Pennsylvania. The telephone number of the Manor

is 215-932-2900.

Attached is a cépy of the article about Mrs. ichner
and in telephoning the Manor to be sure tﬁat Mrs.
Eichner was still alive, I was told £hat she has told
everyone at the Manor that she is looking forward to

a message from President Reagan.

Please send us a copy of the message you send her.
Thanks for your help with this matter.






THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 23, 1981

Claudia,

Attached is a letter form the A :rican
Society of Military Comptrollers.

They are requesting a letter and

photo of the President for their
professional journal and the program
for their Professional Development
Institut

Pl 1ise note the deadline of March 1,
1982.

Thanks for your help once again.

Maiselle Shortley
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13 Novenber 1981

Mrs. Elizabeth Dole
The White House
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mrs. Dole:

During the period of August 8 through 15, 1982, the Reserve Officers
Association of the United States will be host for the XXXV CIOR
(Interallied Confederation of Reserve Officers) Congress in
Washington, D.C.

The CIOR is an official organ of NATO through its affiliated member
nations' National Reserve Officers Associations.

Each year a congress is held in a member nation, ! sted by its
Reserve Officer Association. The last CIOR Congress held in the
United States was in Washington, D.C., August 7 through 13, 1972.

As in 1972, the ROA-US is preparing a commemorative program to ke
given to each delegate.from each NATO country attending.

Enclosed please find a picture of then President Nixon and a letter
of welcome in English and French, which were included in our 1972
program.

If it meets with President Reagan's approval, we would like to include
his picture and any statement, in letter form in French and English,
in our 1982 procram. Upon approval, please coordinate with

Cordially yours,
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( .~ Major General, AUS (Ret.)
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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

Indian Reservations and Rancherias located within the State of
California are characteristically small in land areas and are qeograph-
tcally isolated.

Unlike the large, nationally recognized "Indian Nations' of other
states, the small and geographically isolated reservations/rancherias of
Califoria exist in relative obscurity. The large "Indian Nations" of
other states with catensive land bases and heavy concentrations of pop-
ulation are highly visible to the public eye and, consequently, are for
most in mind of legislators and administrators. Therefore, when funds are
allocated to develop social service programs jor the benefit of Indian peo-
ple, these "Indian Nations" are first to be considered.

But not all Indian people are members of large and famous reservatior
as California Indians can bear witness. There are approximately 81 res-
ervations and rancherias in California, ranging in size from 86,000 acres
to less than half an acre. Small size and isolation have proven to be
formidable obstacles to the socio-economic development of these reservations

and rancherias.
It 18 extremely difficult for small individual reservations/rancherias
to compete at a national level for funds to implement social and economic

development programs. Many of these reservations/rancherias are at a

Representing Land Based Indians of California

1540 RIVER PARK DR, SUITE 214 « SACRAMENTO,CALIFORNIA 95815 « PHONE 9203325
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virtual economical and social standstill as a result.

The Tribal Chatirmen of these reservations and rancherias have recognizedA
the necessity for unificat%on. This unification has mantfested itself in the
formation of the California Tribal Chairmen's Association.

The California Tribal Chairmen's Assoctation (CTCA) is a non-profit
Tribal Organization designed to carry out the programs and policies
acknowledged by the Tribal Chairmen to be necessary for the reservations
and rancheria communities. As representatives of their respective Tribes,
the Tribal Chairmen are sensitive to specific problems which confront their
office, to voice the prioritics of their community as determined by its
members. The individual Tribal member is actively sought to participate
in the decistonmaking process which effects his/her welfare. In a democratic
fashion, then, the major policy decisions of a community are made through
Tribal consensus, and the spokesman of that community. The Tribal Chairm
reports his community's decisions to the other Tribal Chatrmen, resulting
in the policy formation of the California Tribal Chairmen's Association.
These policies can be forwarded and acted upon with the assurance that
they are representative of the prevailing opintons of the reservation and
rancheria Indians in the State of California that belong to the membership
of CTCA.

Future plans of CICA also include the admintstration of various

statewide social programs to the long neglected small veservations/rancherias

of California.









° MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 9, 1982

TO: Dodie Livingston

THRU : Ken Duberstein

FROM: Morton Blackwell

RE: Presidential message requested by Senator

Gordon J. Humphrey

If it is possible to have such a Presidential message
sent to this group, we certainly would appreciate it.

Thank you.






Mr. Russell Nolin

Chairman

Social Studies Department
Berlin Junior High School
State Street

Berlin, ew Hampshire 03570

Dear Mr. Nolin:

It is a pleasure to extend congratulations and good
wishes to the faculty and student body of the Berlin Junior High
School during your participation 1inthe Constitutioni Quiz.

This is a unique and effective method of Tearning
the functions of various branches of our government both on the
local and national level. To prepare for the future, one must
study the past. As future leaders and citizens of our country,
you are taking the proper steps to assume your responsibilities.

I am confident all of you have put forth your best
efforts to make this program very meaningful.

Sincerely,









THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 25, 1982

TO: Claudia
Dodie Livingston's office

FROM: Kathy

Morton Blackwell's office
‘Room 191 X. 2657

Is it possible for you to take
care of this?

Thanks for your help.




Federal "aritime Coammission
Washington, D.C. 20573

‘the Covuni aner

March 23, 1982

Mr. Morton Blackwell
Special Assistant to
the President for Public Liaison
T White House
W ington, DC 20500

Dear Morton,

By way of reminder, we met at the Head Table of the Reserve Officers Associ:
dinner in February. As one of President Reagan's appointees, I am requesti
your assistance on a minor maritime matter.

During a recent speech-making trip to the West Coast, I had occasion to meet
with the : nagement of Matson Navigation Company, Inc., whereupon they showe
me a photograph of the President and Mrs. Reagan boarding Matson's SS LURLINE
for a trip to Honolulu in 1959. They also advised me that they had recei

a congratulatory let1t - from President Kennedy on their 80th annive iry and
since this year they celebrate their 100th anniversary, asked me if I ¢ Ld
arrange for a similar letter from their 'former passenger,' the P: ;ident.

I have prepared a short congratulatory note for your consideration which I
feel they will be quite pleased with and which avoids any impression of the
President endorsing one steamship line over another. Since they attached a
good deal of importance to this matter, I would appreciate any assistance
you can render.

Sincerely
Signed in the absence of: /17;2 ;;%;;7<i;¢41

JAMES JOSEPH CAREY
Comm15510ne1»

JJC:hhd
Enclosure



March 12, 1982

Mr. M.S. 1sacz

President

Matson Navigation Company, Inc.
333 Market Street

San Francisco, Cal’ “ornia 94105

Dear Mr. Wasacz:
My heartiest congratulations to Matson
Navigation Company, Inc. and its people, ashore
and afloat, on thé occasion of the company's 100th
anniversary of Pacific Coast-Hawaii shipping s¢ vice.
Warm personal good wishes for smooth sailings
ahead.

Sincerely,

Ronald Reagan



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 25, 1982

TO: Claudia
Dodie Livingston's office

FROM: Kathy
Morton Blackwell's office

Room 191 X. 2657

Is is possible for you to take care
of this?

Thanks for your help.







OFFICE OF THE NATIONAD PRESIDENT
RESERVE OFFICERS ASSOCINTION OF THE INITED STATES

[ CONSTITUTION AVENUE, NORTHEAST
WASHHINGTON, D). O 20002
Evax LoHuroes ' (202} 1702200
Maaor GENERAL TTS AR
NATIONAL PRuSENT 17 March ]982

1081 - 12

The President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

As a Reserve officer who served in warti : and a 1ife member
of ROA, you can serve the cause of adequate national defense
by introducing The ROA Story, a history volun we plan

for publication this Spring.

I enclose a suggested sample text for your consideration

in preparation of such an introduction, in the event you
permit the adding of your name to the intitial introduction
of the text of this history.

As you know, our Association now has more than 125,000

I 1bers, all of whom will be grateful for your support as
they are proud of you as a fellow Reserve officer of the
past and an ROA member. We are, of course, dedicated to
your program of keeping the United States militarily strong
as the most effectual way of maintaining the peace.

Sinceré]y,

Epur K Aot
van L. Hultman
Major General, USAR




kSuggested draft)
3/17/82

An Introduction to the ROA Story by the President

One of the least understood aspects of government is how patriotic
citizens unselfishly contribute to the soundness of our system and the
security of the freedom we all share.

The Reserve. Officers Association of the United States is a
citizens' force which since World War I has worked, ver at a cost to
the governmer , for adequate National Defense. Through its programs of
motivating Reserve officers to prepare themselves for possible wartime
service and its education program to gain public support for adequate
military strength, this Association for 60 years has helped insure the
survival of our nation and its way of life through inc 1isingly
troubling times.

The President of the United States has served in uniform during
wartime, and all the Presidents since World War II have been Regular
or Reserve officers. They also have been proud members of the ROA.
They have counselled with the leaders of ROA, as did all of the
Presidents since the Association was formed in 1920, f« 1wally organized
in 1922, and Chartered by the law of the land in 1950.

- The ROA Story needed to be told, for the public good. I am pleased
to note ROA's continued effort to serve the cause of National Defense
in keeping with its Charter from the Congress which was approved by
Public Law 1racted in 1950.

Ronald Reagan






MENORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 13, 1982

TO: DODIE LIVINGSTON
FROM: MORTON BLACKWELL ﬁl
RE: National Urban Indian Council

The National Urban Indian Council is holding their sixth
annual convention in Chicago this weekend. Speakers from
the -Department of Labor, Healkh and Human Services, and
Housing and Urban Development will be representing the
Administration.

They have requested a short greeting from the President.

We are attachihg some material from the group to help
in the drafting of a statement.

Kathy Christiansen, formerly of my staff and now at the
Department of Labor, will be speaking for the .Labor
Department, and she would be able to read the message
from the President.

Thank you,






THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

July 13, 1982

TO: ANNE HIGGINS
FROM: MAISELLE SHORTLEY

Attached is information on a Ce »>lic
nun who will be celeb: :ing her

50th Anniversary in August of tl s
year.

Can we get her a congratulatory ‘letter
and autographed photo of the P. side :

If you will send the letter afi¢ —hoto
back to me I will be happy to r 1
it out,

Thanks



Born in Syracuse, NY of Irish Canadian parents Sister Madelei:
O'Sullivan worked for the Navy Department in Rochester, NY as a
civil service office worker. It was in Rochester that she met
the Daughters of Charity and entered the Community August 8, 1932
(50 yrs ago). She pronounced her vows for the first time 8/15/:% .

Her first mission was to St. Agnes Hospital in Baltimore follo:

by missions in Michigan, Maine, Binghamton, Buffalo, and Troy,NY.
She has held positions of Business Office Manager in all of the
hospitals. She came to St. Vincent's Medical Center in—-Bridge; ¢t
August, 1975 where she has served as a clerk in the business offide
and, formerly as a Sister Visitor in Pediatrics.












THL VW HIITL HOUSNE
WASHHINGT n

December 16, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR ANNE HIGGINS
FROM: MORTON C. BLACKWI .

SUBJECT: Birthc y ( rd for Senior Citizen

Please send a birthday card for a 90th
birthday to:

Mr . I lph W. C¢ tr =
260 E. M yes
Dixon, CA 95620

Will be 90 years old on Janu ry 9, 1983.

I am sorry the General at the Pentagon who
called thi in did not giv me her first name
and is out of town till after the first of the
V€ r.





